Mental health is a growing public health priority and human rights imperative. According to the
UN’s mental health report, the estimated cost to the world economy from lost productivity due
to mental health disorders is expected to reach $6 trillion by 2030. Yet, mental health continues
to be consistently under-funded and under-treated. As the UN seeks to eradicate poverty and
establish mental health and well-being, it must consider one of the widely established root
causes of mental health disorders: reproductive loss — that is miscarriage, stillbirth and
abortion. Not only are these harms documented in wide-ranging peer-reviewed global research
but also in the sworn testimonies of more than 5000 women, and among the more than 20,000
calls received by Concepts of Truth’s crisis helpline. Failing to recognize the significant mental
health harms of reproductive loss hurts women and their loved ones, denies them a voice, and
prolongs their grief. Concepts of Truth, Inc. provides mental health counseling and sexual
health resources to help them heal and make informed choices for themselves and for future
generations.



